Legal Notice of Public Hearing on the Budget for the South Dayton Fire
District

Whereas, on the 4" day of September, 2018 pursuant to Section 105 of the Town Law and
Section 181 of the Town Law, the Board of Fire Commissioners of the South Dayton Fire
District confirmed the Annual Fire District Budget Hearing will be conducted with referece to
the Annual Fire District Budget for the fiscal year 2019 on Tuesday, October 16, 2018
commencing at 7:00 P.M. at the South Dayton Fire Hall located at 34 Maple Street, South
Dayton, New York and

Whereas, the Board of Fire Commissioners is required to adopt a proposed budget at least
21 days before October 16, 2018 so that it is available for public inspection prior to the
budget hearing.

Now therefore, be it resolved that the Board of Fire Commissioners of the South Dayton Fire
District has adopted a proposed Annual Fire District Budget for 2019 as of this date for
purposes of discussion and review at the Budget Hearing to be held on October 16, 2018
and a copy of the proposed budget is available at the office of the Town Clerk of the Town
of Dayton, 9100 Rte. 62, South Dayton, New York and Town Clerk of the Town of Villenova,
1094 Butcher Road, South Dayton, New York and at the South Dayton Fire Hall, 34 Maple
Street, South Dayton, NY, where it may be inspected by any interested person during office
hours. In addition, copies of the proposed budget will be available on the night of the said
hearing.

Now, therefore be it further resolved that the Board of Fire Commisoners of the South
Dayton Fire District will hold the Annual Fire District Budget Hearing to be conducted with
reference to the Annual Fire District Budget for fiscal year 2018 on Tuesday October 16,
2018 commencing at 7:00 P.M. at the South Dayton Fire District's Headquarters located at
34 Maple Street, South Dayton, NY.

This notice is being publicized and posted in accordance with the provisions of Public
Officers Law and the Town Law of the State of New York by order of the Board of Fire
Commissioners of the South Dayton Fire District.

Dated: September 24, 2018

Linda Miller, Secretary

South Dayton Fire District



